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Friday 5th April 2019 

 

Dear parent/ carer, 
  

We hope that you are well. 
  

Many thanks to those who were able to join us for the first TMPF Music Concert 

on Monday to see the children who have been learning an instrument with Mr 

Prescott, perform beautifully. I am sure you will agree that it was a lovely 

occasion and we are very proud of each of the young stars! 

 

Thank you to our lovely PTA and those who were able to join us recently for our 

Quiz Night and the Disco which has raised lots of money for our school. 

 

We have also been very busy with lots of sporting events recently – details to 

follow in next week’s newsletter. 

 

As you know, from Monday, First Buses have planned to cancel the following 

services:  

 0743 departure from Uttoxeter (currently passes through the Village at 0839 towards Hanley) 

 0824 departure from Hanley (currently passes through the Village at 0847 towards Cheadle) 

 1448 departure from Hanley (currently through the Village at 1511 towards Cheadle) 

 1502 departure from Cheadle (currently through the Village at 1514 towards Hanley) 

 

Parents/ carers of children in Year 3, Year 4 and Year 5 are welcome to join us 

for our latest ‘Parents Information Session’ focusing upon inference in reading on 

Wednesday 10th April at 9.00am. Year 6 parents/ carers are invited to a similar 

session on Tuesday 9th April at 9.00am. 
  

Finally, may we take this opportunity to invite you all to our special Easter Service 

in Church on Monday 8th April at 9.30am. All are welcome to come and join us 

in prayer at this most special time of the year. 
  

Just to remind you that we close for the Easter holidays on THURSDAY 11th April. 
  

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

 

The St. Werburgh’s team. 


